Dear Parent / Carer,

Can you help? Are you having a clear out before the winter holiday? If so, Primary 2 would really appreciate if you have any of the following items that you would be able to donate:

- wicker baskets to store loose parts
- construction resources e.g. blocks, lego, k'nex, building sticks, geomags etc
- playdough and playdough tools
- shoe racks (as shelves for storing loose parts)
- figures e.g. little people, farm animals, fairies, small figures
- Hessian sheets
- Artificial grass
- Material e.g. long scarfs, any scrap material
- Rugs
- Cushions
- Crockery for use in the home corner
- Cutlery / kitchen items e.g. potato mashers, spoons, rolling pins, wooden spoons
- Bottle tops, bottle corks, curtain rings
- Small logs

These items would be extremely helpful to aid us on our play journey in Kirkhill.

Thank you for your continued support.

Primary 2 Teachers.







